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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given by the Lake County Board of Health that a public hearing will be
held on September 4, 2024, at 2:00 pm at the Lake County Central Permit Facility at 500
W. Winchester Road in Libertyville, IL 60048, for the purpose of receiving public
comments on proposed revisions to the following ordinances and fees schedules under
the Lake County Code of Ordinances:

e Environmental Health Fees Schedule as codified in Chapter 178
Interested parties are invited to attend. The proposed ordinance revisions are available on

the https://www.lakecountyil.gov/calendar.aspx?EID=11750 or at the Lake County Central
Permit Facility, 500 W. Winchester Rd., Libertyville.

All written comments received by 5:00 PM on September 3, 2024, will be read into the
public hearing record.

e Mail To: Lake County Health Department and Community Health Center
Attention: Mike Adam, Deputy Director, Environmental Health
500 W. Winchester Road, Libertyville, lllinois 60048

e FaxTo: Mike Adam @ 847-984-5622

e E-mail To: madam@]lakecountyil.gov



